
 
 

September 8, 2025 

 

We at Hudson Valley Fisheries look forward to welcoming you to the farm.  Due to the isolated nature of 

our indoor environment, we rarely allow for tours, so this is a unique experience.  In order to protect the 

health and welfare of our fish, we require you to comply with the following instructions. Hudson Valley 

Fisheries reserves the right to deny access to HVF property to anyone or trespass any person from the 

property if these guidelines are violated or for any reason deemed relevant by HVF management. 

-Visitors cannot have had contact with other aquaculture or fish processing facilities within the last 48 

hours of their visit to Hudson Valley Fisheries. 

-Do not wear shoes that you normally wear to your farm on site, plan to bring other shoes.   

-No open toed shoes will be permitted on site; you must wear closed toed shoes. You will be required to 

wear farm-provided boots inside the farm. Socks are recommended. 

-There are tripping, slipping, and falling hazards within the farm, please be aware and follow your guide's 

instructions on navigating the farm.  

-No photo, video, or audio recording is permitted anywhere on site without prior permission from HVF 

management. Violations of this directive will result in immediate dismissal from the property.  

-Food and drink is not permitted in the production area. 

-Do not attempt to touch or handle fish, water, or equipment within the farm. 

-Please be punctual for your tour time.  

-Please use all available hand sanitizing stations and foot baths as you tour the farm. 

-Visitors assume all risks. 

 

Brittany Peachey 

Operations Manager 

Hudson Valley Fisheries 


